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Donate Now 
 

and save a life 
through our 

Emergency Medical 
Program 

_________________ 
 
 

  
  

Check out the recent 
blog posting in the 
"From the Field" 

section of the 
website  

 
 

_______________________ 
 

 
 

We've Moved! 
 

Please note  
Hope for Haiti's new 

Hope for Haiti's Healthcare Team  
Tackles Emergency Medical Care 

  
Hope for Haiti's Emergency Medical Relief Program, named 
in memory of the initiative's generous donor, Robert E. Hord, 
provides urgent care to those in serious need. Through the 
Hope for Haiti 
Infirmary as well as 
our partner schools 
and healthcare 
facilities, we 
identify people 
whose lives are 
threatened by even 
the most easily 
treatable health 
problems. The rest 
is simple: we do 
whatever it takes to get them the care they need, before it's 
too late.  
  
After being examined by Hope for Haiti doctors, our patients 
are given full support for treatment and medications, either 
directly at our clinic or indirectly through our relationships with 
healthcare specialists throughout the country. Lately, we've 
found the most prevalent cases to be severe diabetes and 
painful hernias. Women in particular have been treated for 
breast and uterine tumors, while many men have been 
identified with inflamed prostates or prostate cancer. The rainy 
season has increased the number of children suffering from 
pneumonia, many cases of which are so severe that a family's 
inability to buy medications can literally dictate the outcome of 
their child's life. 
  

These activities 
would not be 
possible without 
our dedicated 
doctors and new 
staff members. 
Although we've 
mentioned their 
amazing work 
before, we want to 
formally introduce 
them and show our 

Nurse Rachel St. Germain in the Pharmacy 
during the May Mobile Medical Clinic. 

Husband and wife team, Dr. Elmide Nazaire and   
Dr. Steeve Victor finish a day of consultations. 
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address: 
 

1021 5th Ave. North 
Naples, FL 34102 

239-434-7183 

______________________ 
  

  

_________________________ 
  
 

 
 
 

Watch Live!  
  

Hope for Haiti and 
Will Perez on 

Monday, July 19th. 
 

Vote for Will Here  
 
  

gratitude for the services they provide to their fellow Haitians. 
Leading the team is a new addition, Dr. Elmide Nazaire, along 
with longtime Healthcare Director, Dr. Steeve Victor. After 
receiving scholarships to complete medical school in Cuba, this 
couple has returned to their hometown of Les Cayes to 
dedicate their expertise to their neighbors in need.  
  
Miss Fildor 
Dapheline and Miss 
Daphné Moïse are 
registered nurses 
who studied at the 
Les Cayes nursing 
academy. These 
young women 
manage the daily 
clinic operations, 
assist the doctors 
with patients, and run the pharmacy. Miss Rachel St. Germain 
and Miss Pierrette Nicolas lead our new community health 
initiative, traveling into rural areas with the Hope for Haiti field 
staff to conduct health education sessions and distribute 
essential vitamins and medications. 
  

Trained laboratory 
technician, Miss 
Pascal Cadely, is 
helping get the 
Hope for Haiti lab 
up and running, 
while Miss Mary 
Marthe Lindor 
manages our 
4,000+ on-going 
patient files. Mrs. 
Luce Destiné keeps 
the clinic space 
orderly and 

hygienic. Janvier "Macky" Joméus coordinates spending for the 
emergency medical cases, accompanying patients to referral 
visits, managing their lab tests, and connecting them to 
whatever life-saving medications the doctors prescribe. 
 
Our Haitian team is 
fantastic, and the 
Hope for Haiti 
Infirmary's 
reputation is 
growing 
accordingly. In 
May, we had 34 
active emergency 
cases receiving 
ongoing treatment 
and medications 

Nurses Fildor Dapheline (left) and Daphne Moise 
working in the pharmacy. 

Mary Marthe Lindor updating our electronic medical 
records system. 

Mrs. Luce Destine keeps the Infirmary in beautiful 
shape. 
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through the Robert E. Hord Emergency Medical Fund. In June, 
we're already up to 40 new cases alongside our primary care 
consultations!  We think this is impressive and hope you will, 
too. If so, you can help our clinic staff continue to help others 
efficiently and successfully.  
  
Please donate to our Healthcare Program or 
support an on-going emergency case today. 
Thank you! 

 
Forward email 

Hope for Haiti | 1021 5th Ave. North | Naples | FL | 34102 

 
This email was sent to elizabeth@hopeforhaiti.com by elizabeth@hopeforhaiti.com. 
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy. 

Email Marketing by 

 

Page 3 of 3News from Hope for Haiti

6/29/2010https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?agent.uid=11035156...


